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Robert Lewis  

Ronny George visits New England 
 

It has been a whirlwind tour, but we were 
able to introduce Ronny George to a num-
ber of our helpers this past week. Pastor 
Randy Lewis invited about a dozen pastors 
to a reception at Blackstone Valley Baptist 
Church on Friday night. The interest level 
was so high that the church house was 
nearly filled to capacity. We were able to 
show a power point presentation. Ronny 
gave his testimony, and we received a gen-
erous offering from the assembly for his 
work. We are now getting very close to 
having all the necessary funds collected 
for the annual rent on the church in Bagh-
dad for the year 2006. We need $16,000 
and the Lord has been very gracious to us 
in collecting it. We are not quite there yet, 
but I believe it will come in soon. Ronny 
was elated with the outcome of the meet-
ings in New England. We had a few pas-
tors who decided to help Ronny on a 
monthly basis as well. We praise the Lord 
that we are able to see Him working in this 
ministry in Baghdad! There are eight souls 
to be baptized as soon as arrangements can 
be made for the baptistry.  Many of you 
have not yet met Ronny, nor seen the pres-
entation of the work in Baghdad, but you 
have been generous to us for this cause 
anyway. Thank you! We could not get on 
with this work without your help. 
 

We are staying Busy 
 

My wife and I are visiting church after 
church, promoting missions, the 
GIBMssions office, and missionaries. We 
will add three missionary couples to the 
GIBM family in February.  

We are “gearing up” for the GIBF meeting which 
will be hosted by Liberty Baptist Church, Lewis-
ville, Texas, on February  20th - 22nd, 2006. If you 
have not made your plans yet, you will regret it 
later. It is going to be a great meeting with special 
emphasis on missions. There will be new GIB Mis-
sionaries for you to meet, and great preaching for 
you to enjoy by some of America’s choice pastors. It 
will be a great time for reviewing the Lord’s work 
and renewing our commitment to it. Pastor Webster 
and Liberty Baptist Church are making every effort 
to  prepare the facilities, the schedule, and the  
speakers so that  those who attend will surely re-
ceive a bountiful blessing. I hope to see you in Feb-
ruary!     


